MEETING NOTICE
TOWN OF LYNNFIELD
(As required by MGL Chapter 30A, sections 18-25)

Please email all meeting notices to lemerson@town.lynnfield ma.us
and dhammerbeck(@town.lynnfield.ma.us
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Board/Committee Name: Lynnfield School Committee 2
Day/Date: Tuesday, November 10, 2020 _:3

Time of Meeting: 6:00 PM

Location: Via Zoom >
AGENDA &

NOTE: Due to the COVID-19 restrictions, the meeting will not be open to the public only public participation via Zoom Call
Ins. The meeting will be cablecast via Comcast 8 and Verizon 30. The meeting will also be posted fo Vime&'as soon 2s possible

at the conclusion of the meeting,

1.

N AW

Student Council Report
School Building and Expansion Update
Discussion re: Updated COVID Guidance Including Winter Sports Update

Professional Development Presentation
Superintendent’s Update

Public Participation via Zoom Call In
At the conclusion of the regular meeting the School Committee will enter into Executive Session to discuss

strategy with respect to collective bargaining under M.G.L. Chapter 30A Section 21(a)(2).

Please make note that anyone calling in for public participation will be put in a zoom waiting room until the Public
Participation selection of the meeting, which occurs at the end of the meeting. Jamie Hayman is inviting you to a

scheduled Zoom meeting.

Topic: Lynnfield School Committee Meeting
Time: Nov 10, 2020 06:00 PM Eastern Time (US and Canada)

Join Zoom Meeting
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/5588234184?pwd=Z2FoWDhEZ05STNDOxREsxbm1iYVdiQOT09

Meeting ID: 558 823 4184
Passcode: 111020SC

One tap mobile

+13017158592..5588234184#......0#..75663674# US (Washington D.C)

+13126266799..5588234184#......0#..75663674# US (Chicago)
Dial by vour location
+1 301 715 8592 US (Washington D.C)
+1 312 626 6799 US (Chicago)
+1 929 205 6099 US (New York)
+1253 215 8782 US (Tacoma)
+1 346 248 7799 US (Houston)
+1 669 900 6833 US (San Jose)
Meeting ID: 558 823 4184
Passcode: 75663674
Find vour local number: https://us02web.zoom.us/u/kc12zq9nR4

Respectively Submitted,
Kristen S. Vogel
Superintendent of Schools



